
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Clark – Weston Hall steam line replacement 
 

September 20, 2018 

This correspondence provides an update for the Clark to Weston Hall steam line replacement. 
 
Work Activities: Surface restoration. 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Installation of the steam line from Clark Hall to Weston Hall is complete.    
• Sidewalk and grass restoration will begin September 21 and will be completed on/before October 5 

(contingent upon favorable weather).  
• Noise from construction should very limited.      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


